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WHEREAS Appleton Common Council meetings are open to the public and members of the
public are encouraged to attend and participate.

AND WHEREAS Appleton experiences occasional winter weather that may make it dangerous
or otherwise inadvisable to drive or venture outside unnecessarily.

AND WHEREAS attending a meeting of the Appleton Common Council should not require
citizens to expose themselves to potentially dangerous conditions.

THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED that the Appleton Common Council and its committees shall
not meet during a Winter Storm Warning, Blizzard Warning or Wind Chill Warning.

Referred to: ORGANIZATIONAL MEETING



